January 20, 2009

Summit View Water Works, LLC
8428 W. Gage Blvd., Ste. E
Kennewick, WA 99336

=

= =

David W. Danner V-~
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission ﬁ """

P.O. Box 47250 -
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 =

Subject: Summit View Water Works, LLC s 2

Tariff Revision Filing <

Dear Mr. Danner:

Summit View Water Works, LLC wishes to file a revised tariff with the Commission.
We would like to change some of the Ancillary Charges on Schedule X, we have
found our fees do not cover the administrative costs incurred by the company. The
banking fee on an NSF check is $25.00, we are only charging our customer $5.00,
our field agent is paid over $25.00 dollars an hour to disconnect or reconnect
service, again the cost to the customer is $5.00. The following documents have been
submitted:

1. Revised tariff pages (45) with an effective date of March 15, 2009.
2. Customer notice about regulation that we will mail on January 28, 2009.
3. Financial information and support documentation for the test year of 2007.

We understand there is a 30-day review period and our tariff should become effective at
the end of that time.

Please call me at (509) 735-2151 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kelly Rathbun, Manager
Summit View Water Works, LLC




